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Upcoming Events    

 

Sept. 25 - Hot Lunch 

Sept. 30 - School Pictures   

Oct. 9 - Caramel Apple Day 

 

   

Caramel Apple Day   

The CEA will be selling caramel apples on October 9th at                     

school. Each apple will be $5 and you can order up to 5                         

apples per child. We will use Sign Up Genius to order your apples. Look for the sign up                                   

next week. You can choose with or without nuts. Apples will be wrapped up and sent                               

home at the end of the day.  They should be paid for on the 9th. 

 

   



 

  

 

Hot Lunch 

This week’s hot lunch will be walking tacos, fruit cups and cookies, provided by the                             

Sobeck family for Vivian’s birthday. The cost is $2.00 per person. ​We are looking for                             

someone for next week’s hot lunch.​  If you can help, please check the Signup Genius.   

 

CEA Notes 

At the next CEA meeting, set for Tuesday, October 27th at 6:00 PM, we would like to                                 

have elections for the positions of President, Treasurer and Secretary. We are looking                         

for parents to consider volunteering their time for these positions. Please contact your                         

child’s teacher if you are willing to serve. Also at that meeting, Terry Brown, Vice                             

President of Wisconsin School Choice will be there to talk to us more about the                             

procedures for applying for School Choice. This will be a good opportunity for those                           

who have questions regarding this program to attend. 

 

The CEA is St. John’s Parent/Teacher Organization. All parents of children at St. John                           

are CEA members. The CEA organizes school outings, plans fundraisers, allocates                     

money to the school for special projects, and much more. You are an active participant                             

in your child’s education through the CEA.   

 

Mission Offering     

Our mission offering for 1st semester is going to the WELS India                       

Children’s Homes and Schools. Mission offerings are collected on                 

Friday as the children go to chapel in church. Last week we                       

collected ​$46.50​, bringing our total semester offering to               

$155.00​. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts!   

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on                                     

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God. 

 

T-Shirts 

Does anyone need an additional school themed T-shirt or a different size? If so, please                             

let the school secretary know by next week, September 30. 


